
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

03/11/2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are delighted to share with you that the poet, Joshua Seigal, is 

visiting Norwood on Tuesday 7th November 2023.  

 

Joshua Seigal has won the Laugh Out Loud Award twice (2020, 2023) and 

the The People's Book Prize (2022).  

 

On Tuesday, Joshua will share his poetry with all of the children in school 

through two Key Stage assemblies and then carry out workshops with 

Years 4 and 5.   

 

There will an opportunity for children to buy a copy of his books, which he will sign on the day.  Books cost 

£7 each. Joshua is travelling by train and will bring what he can carry. Therefore, you may wish to buy a 

book in advance and bring this to school on the day to ensure your child has a copy of their chosen book. If 

you choose to do this, please put your child’s name in their copy.  

 

There is no expectation for anyone to buy books. We will buy a copy of each for the school library for 

everyone in our school to share.  

 

If you do decide to purchase a copy of one of Joshua’s books, please send the correct money in a 

named envelope and pass this to the class teacher.  

 

We hope your child enjoys Joshua’s poetry and that they all enjoy meeting a real life poet! 

  

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Mrs J. Cockerill     Mrs D. Reynolds 

Deputy Headteacher/ English Lead  Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 
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